
                                                                                   

 

 

 
Whole School Cinema Trip to The Ritz, Belper 

 
Dear families, 
 
Once again we would like to take the children to The Ritz Cinema as an end of term celebration 
on Tuesday 12th December.  The cinema only has 100 seats so this will be a private showing 
just for us! Last year, this was a great success and a wonderful experience.  The school council 
will be responsible for choosing an appropriate film and they will organise treats and a drink 
for every child.   
 
The coaches will leave school at 9:10am and the children will return for lunch time.  All children 
will need to wear their school uniform.  The cost of the trip is £14 per child.  The Friends of 
Fritchley have offered to subsidise the trip for any families who need support, please call Mrs 
Turner.   
 
All children who are normally in Nursery on a Tuesday morning have a place.  We do have six 
additional tickets in the cinema for any additional Nursery children who are not normally in 
that morning but would like to come. 
 
All payment will be through ParentPay.  Please complete and return the permission slip below. 
 
Regards,     
 
 
Rosie Turner 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I give permission for _______________________________ to attend the Whole School 
Cinema Trip on Tuesday 12th December. 
 
         I agree to pay £14 through ParentPay 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Relationship:___________________________ 
 
Contact number: ________________________ Allergies:____________________________ 
 
 

 

Fritchley CofE (Aided) Primary and Nursery School 
Church Street, Fritchley, Belper, DE56 2FQ Telephone: 01773 852216 
Email: enquiries@fritchley.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Turner    07.11.23 

 


